
Request Additional Assistance through 23g MI Kids Back-on-Track Program

Whitehall District Schools is committed to providing the best possible education for all students.
WDS is aware that all students learn differently and progress at different rates, therefore
students may need additional support to meet grade level expectations. If you believe that your
student would benefit from additional support, please use the information below to contact your
child’s building principal to discuss available options.

Shoreline Elementary- Call the main office at 231-893-1050 or email Beth Whaley at
bethwhaley@whitehallschools.net

Ealy Elementary- Call the main office at 231-893-1040 or email Ron Bailey at
ronbailey@whitehallschools.net

Whitehall Middle School- Call the main office at 231-893-1030 or email Craig Thompson at
craigthompson@whitehallschools.net

Whitehall High School- Call the main office at 231-893-1020 or email Brett Westerlund at
brettwesterlund@whitehallschools.net

mailto:bethwhaley@whitehallschools.net
mailto:ronbailey@whitehallschools.net
mailto:craigthompson@whitehallschools.net
mailto:brettwesterlund@whitehallschools.net

